
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Auburn Residents  

FROM: Public Services 

RE:   Public Services Weekly Report  

DATE:  Week Ending October 30, 2015 

 

Public Services 

 2015 Reclamation Project- Valview Dr, Summer St. (Park Ave to Mount Auburn 

Ave)  Touch-up work and driveways to be completed next week on Valview 

Drive.  Summer Street has been base paved and the intersection with Mount 

Auburn Ave has been altered.  Surface paving scheduled next week. 

 2015 Reconstruction Project- Davis Ave, Seventh St and Tyler St.  Davis Ave 

surface pavement scheduled for Friday, October 30th.  Sidewalks and driveways 

to be completed next week. 

 Stormwater Management- Reviewing the results of the DEP audit, meeting 

scheduled Friday, October 30th.  Continuing compliance on Permit Year 3. 

 Staff attended LA Bike/Ped Committee meeting. 

 Staff prepared a Temporary Construction Easement for the work to be done on 

Wallingford Equipment property to improve sight distance at the intersection of 

Blanchard Road and Turner Road (Rte. 4). 

 Staff prepared City Council information packages for the acceptance of First 

Flight Drive and Hickory Drive. 

 Staff worked on tax map updates for the upcoming 2015-16 tax year. Splits, 

merges, right of way takings, and corrections. Produced CAD files and sketches 

for updating of GIS and assessing records. This is an ongoing task for the 

upcoming year. 

 Crews were busy ditching on South Main Street near 989 

 The basin crew was cleaning basins on Riverside Drive 

 Crews were busy on Marston Hill Road replacing a cross culvert 

 Crews have completed winterizing the outlet beach 

 Crews have begun installing Holiday Lights 

 Crews were busy painting basin lines in New Auburn 

 The Parks crew were completing inventory on all Ballfields items 

 Street sweeping as well as leaf sweeping is being done around the City where 

needed. 
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 Crews were busy removing flowers on Union and Turner Street for winter 

 Crews were working on Lane Road removing ledge in order to establish a ditch 

 Crews were busy working around the City hot patching where needed 

 Crews were out and about cleaning up graffiti as well as trash pickup at the 

numerous locations throughout the City, as well as deceased animals 

 Some crew members were busy taking the One Ton Training 

 Our grader has completed grading all roads in preparation for winter.  

 With the winter trainings completed the Public Services Crews will have their 

annual Rodeo on Friday 

 This week the fleet crew has completed all open work orders for APS and PD.  

 The welding crew has been working on trucks and equipment along with some 

safety items that recently came up.  

 Crew have tested systems for winter and found some failures which will be 

corrected as soon as they can be scheduled. 

 Crew attended the Wellness class on 10/29/2015 

 


